
 

          07/03/2023 – 15th Sha’baan 1444 

Parent Newsletter (Assalaamu Alaykum W. W.) 

• Madrasah Cake Sale: Thursday 9th March 2023 

• Ramadhaan Timing Update 

• Sibling Admission 
 

1) CAKE SALE: Our last cake sale was in May 2022 and with the support of all, we raised significant 

funds to enhance and improve Madrasah. Alhamdulillah, during our Syria/Turkey bucket collection 

a few weeks ago, we raised approximately £2500. However, as parents may have heard, there has 

been a subsequent earthquake. Therefore, 50% of profits from this cake sale will go towards 

Syria/Turkey relief. We also want to inculcate the habit of generosity and being charitable. We wish 

for our children to learn to give directly with their own hands.  
 

➢ We hope that parents can give their children additional spending money with the intention of 
Sadaqah Jaariyah & Fundraising for Syria/Turkey. Please encourage your child to spend generously, 

even if the profits are marked up, as it is for a good cause. 
 

➢ Children will be sent directly to the class if arriving after 4.55pm, but can purchase items before 
that. Parents are also free to purchase before or after Madrasah time. Children will be brought out 

by the teacher systematically at their allotted time. 
 

*If you would like to contribute and earn Sadaqah Jaariyah for this Cake Sale or future Madrasah upgrades 

and investments, then please send any cash donations to the office by Wednesday 8th March. * 

 

2) RAMADHAAN UPDATES: 

• Ramadhaan will likely start on Thursday 23rd – Madrasah will be CLOSED on this day. 
 

• If Ramadhaan starts on Wed 22nd, then Madrasah will also be CLOSED on Wednesday 22nd. 
 

• Madrasah will be open for the 1st 2 weeks of Ramadhaan from Mon 27th March until Thurs 

6th April with a change to timings. Timing for these 2 weeks will be: 4.45pm to 6:00pm. 
 

• Madrasah will be closed from: Monday 10th April until Sunday 23rd April. 

 

Please ensure children are collected on time. No student should be in Madrasah after 6.00pm. 
Phone 07500707799 by 5.50pm for any emergency delays. In previous years, many parents were 
regularly collecting students late at Ramadhaan home-time. Some staff members had to stay behind 
upto 45 minutes on some days. We humbly request parents to be considerate and arrive early at home 
time as staff members are also fasting and need rest and need to prepare for Iftar, Taraweeh & Suhoor.  
 

**Ramadhaan Kareem** 
**HENDON MADRASAH WISHES YOU A VERY BLESSED RAMADHAAN 1444** 

 
 



 

 

 

3) NEW YEAR 2 ADMISSIONS for SEPT 2023 (SIBLINGS ONLY)  

All parents who require admission for the sibling (brother/sister) of a child currently studying in 

Hendon Madrasah should complete the New Student Registration by accessing your Raziil Parent 

Account Portal by: Friday 31st March 2023.   

 

• If you have any difficulty accessing your portal, then please email info@hendonmadrasah.co.uk or 

pop into the office. 

• Parents will find that trying to register via the Raziil Website is closed. You can only register using 

your parent portal and will need to log in. 

• The child you wish to admit must currently be in Year 1 in school (DOB between: 1st of September 

2016 to 31st August 2017) and must have a sibling already studying in Hendon Weekday, Hifdh or 

Saturday Madrasah.   

• If we do not receive your Raziil online application by the deadline, then your child may not be given 

admission in future. Please do not miss this deadline.  

• You will receive an automated response after the online registration form has been submitted. 

Please note this does not guarantee your child a place.  

 
Admission is NOT for external students so Please DO NOT inform external parents.  

 
Should your application be successful for your child, you will receive an email from Madrasah in April 

regarding the next steps to ensure admission for the new Academic Year starting Sept 2023. If you do 

not hear from us by 27th April, then, unfortunately, your child was unsuccessful in securing a Madrasah 

place.  

 

Jzk Khayran & Wslm                                                                                            Shaykh Yusuf Rawat (Head Teacher) 


